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April, 2023

Dear Parents and Families,

Good day all and Happy Spring! We made it through the month of March and had some great days with our
students - NJGPA/ACCESS testing, our Staff/Student Basketball Pep Rally, the Spring Musical, and the start
of our Spring Athletic Programs.

We also have some great days ahead this month. Most importantly, for our Juniors and Seniors we are excited
to have Prom the evening of April 6, 2023. We look forward to a safe and fun night with our students and
staff at Brigalias!

The 4th Marking Period begins April 7th and as we make the final turn toward the end of the school year and
Graduation for our eligible seniors it is so important that our students attend school, go to classes, complete
their school work, do their best work to boost their grades and follow school rules and guidelines. The end of
the school year can be a great time and we want every student to be able to participate and enjoy the fruits of
their efforts.

Lastly, our Junior/Senior Prom kicks off spring break which means our schools will be closed Friday, April 7 -
Friday, April 14 with school reopening Monday, April 17. We hope you all have a restful, healthy and happy
break! For those that celebrate Ramadan and Easter, we also wish you a beautiful holiday season!

Sincerely,

Scott P. McCartney, Ed. D.

Interim Principal

“Our Town ⬥ Our Kids⬥ Our Future”


